
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Declan O’Sullivan 
Fehily Timoney and Company 
Core House 
Pouladuff Road 
Cork 
 
 
 
3rd November 2008     Our Ref:  W0012-02 
 
 
 
Re:  W0012-02 – Kinsale Road Landfill 
 
 
Dear Mr. O’Sullivan, 
 
I acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 19th September 2008 in relation to Waste Licence 
Reg. No. W0012-02, and your request for a Technical Amendment. 
 
Your request for a technical amendment of your licence has been assessed. 
  
I am to advise you that the Agency cannot accede to your request for a technical amendment.  
The proposed changes would more appropriately be assessed as part of a licence review.  
Should you wish to proceed with the proposed changes please complete the waste licensing 
application form (available to download at www.epa.ie) as necessary, to reflect the nature of 
the proposed facility and identifying the changes compared with the licensed facility.  The 
review application should be accompanied by the appropriate fee, in accordance with Article 
41 of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations 2004.  Guidance on the structure, 
format and number of copies required for waste licence applications is also available on our 
website. 
 
Please direct all correspondence in relation to this matter to Administration, Environmental 
licensing Programme, Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use, Environmental 
Protection Agency, PO Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, Co. Wexford. 
 
Should you have any queries on this, please contact Dr. Jonathan Derham, Senior Inspector, 
on 053 – 9160600. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
________________________ 
Tracey Berney 
Programme Officer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
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